
Saint Theresa of the Child Jesus Catholic Church
1394 Ashville Court, Leeds, AL 35094 (P.O. Box 525)

www.sttheresaleeds.org Like us on Facebook Visit Fr. Gray Bean on YouTube
Office phone: 205-352-3741 Rectory phone: 205-702-6356

Weekend Masses: Saturday, 5:00PM, Sunday, 8:00AM, 10:30AM & 2:00PM (Spanish 
language), Confessions: Saturday, 4:00PM & Sunday, 7:30AM, 

The Holy Rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary: 30 minutes before each Mass
The Week of July 21st 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time

SPECIAL WEEKLY SCHEDULE  FOR TOTUS TUUS
 11:15AM: Holy Mass (Monday-Friday)

 Children (Grades 1-6): 9:00AM-2:30PM (Monday-Friday): Bring a sack lunch. A 
snack will be provided. Friday is water “Fun Day”—be prepared to get wet!

 Youth (Grades 8-12): 7:00-9:00PM (Sunday-Thursday): Wednesday will be 
Confession and Eucharistic Adoration. Thursday will be a “Vocations Panel.”

 Adults: 7:00PM (Tuesday-Thursday): Tuesday’s topic—“Why Did Jesus Die, and 
Why Does it Matter?” with Dr. David Anders. Wednesday’s topic—"How Do You 
Know Right from Wrong?” with Dr. David Anders.  Thursday’s Topic—“Sharing 

the Gospel, Sharing Joy” with Daniel McCormick.

EPIC THE BAND IN CONCERT: July 28th, 2019, 12PM - 2PM, Parish Life Center Hall
We have the pleasure to welcome EPIC (Eternal Power in Christ) based in Miami, Florida, 
for a concert featuring songs from their CREATION project. Based pm the book of Genesis, 
the band has produced an experience that will take our community through our Lord's 
CREATION story and personal testimonies. With each song, the band will reflect and 
meditate on our Lord's Creation through "love letters from the Creation to the CREATOR." 
Through their music, EPIC's mission is to impact today's Catholic youth and young adults 
with the Good News of salvation that models the strategy of Christ, himself.

PARISH PICNIC!!!!! Saturday, August 3, 10:00AM-2:00PM, Leeds Memorial 
Park, Food & Games for the whole family! Everyone is invited!!!

Parish-WideConsecration to Mary
Our Parish would like to provide the 33 Days to Morning Glory Retreat beginning on 
Wednesday, September 4 to October 7.  What’s involved?  Daily readings from the 33 
Days to Morning Glory book (the daily readings are concise), a weekly meeting which will 
last approximately 1.5 hours (includes prayer time, video and group discussion) and on 
the final day, our consecration to Mary!  Is there a cost for the retreat?  Yes, the cost is a 
bit under $30.  This includes the materials participants use during the retreat, including 
the book, retreat guide, prayer cards, miraculous medal, rosary, and a Consecration Day 
Certificate. Who can better lead us to Jesus than His beautiful mother, Mary?   If you 
would like to make this spiritual consecration, there is a sign-up sheet in the vestibule. 



ATTENTION TEACHERS: Father Bean would like to meet with all the Catechists of the 
Parish on Sunday, August 11, at 9:00AM in the PLC Library. Please let the office know if 
you cannot make it. This meeting will be to get everyone oriented for the new year and to 
make sure everyone receives their teaching material. THANKS IN ADVANCE!!!!

HEY PARENTS!!!! Have you registered your children (K-12) for Faith Formation yet? If 
not, we have three easy options. You may register online at http://bit.ly/PSRSTT19, or you 
may register by phone by calling Bernadette at the Parish Office (Monday-Friday). 
Finally, you can pick up a form in either foyer. Fill it out and drop it off at the parish 
office.  Faith Formation begins on Sunday, September 8 at 9:00AM in the Parish Life 
Center. Please register as soon as possible. Thank you!

DID YOU NOTICE? This week (Because of Totus Tuus) daily Mass will be at 11:15AM 
(Monday-Friday) and there will be no Book Club or Eucharistic Holy Hour on 

Wednesday.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES DRIVE FOR THE NEEDY…Very soon there will be a box in the foyer 
for collection. You may drop off items any time until mid-August. Day or Night! Thanks!

COMING THIS FALL: FAMILY CATECHESIS!!!!

This new initiative gives the whole family an hour (twice per month) to learn about our Catholic 
Faith together. Kids Grades 4-8 and parents are invited to gather in the PLC Hall for an hour 
with our Pastor, Fr. Bean. Adults and kids will learn together. There will be a “challenge” to take 
the lessons to the house and pray and learn in the “Domestic Church”—the home!

These sessions will begin on Sunday, September 8 at 9:00AM. (PLC Hall)

Passing on the faith to the next generation will not happen unless it takes place in the family. 
The family is the lifeblood of the Church. Everyone is invited to join in this FAMILY 
CATECHESIS EVENT! Don’t miss it!

QUOTE OF THE WEEK:

“WHEN IT SEEMS THAT GOD SHOWS US THE 
FAULTS OF OTHERS, WE SHOULD REMAIN 

CAUTIOUS. IT MAY BE THAT OUR JUDGMENT IS 
FAULTY.   OUR LIPS SHOULD REMAIN SILENT.”

-St. Catherine of Sienna


